
 

1 September 2014 
 
 
RE: INTERNATIONAL AWARD INFORMATION EVENING 16 SEPTEMBER 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I am writing to let you know about the International Award (IA) Information Evening 
which will be held on Tuesday 16 September at 6:30pm in the Secondary Auditorium.  
Our aim is to give you an insight into what the Award offers to our students and how 
your son or daughter can get involved. 
 
The event is targeted at Year 10 and 11 students and parents, but will also be of interest to 
those in Years 12 and 13. We would very much like your son or daughter to attend with 
you. We plan to share lots of information about what the International Award will 
involve, as well as ideas for potential IA activities in Shanghai. 
 
We believe that the International Award has a positive and lasting impact on the lives of 
young people. By becoming more involved in their community they develop 
confidence, leadership and team work skills and prepare themselves for a successful life 
in the adult world. The Award is also viewed positively by universities and employers. 
 
I hope to see as many of you as possible at the evening. If you are not able to attend but 
would like to arrange a meeting to discuss how your son or daughter can be involved in 
the IA programme, then feel free to contact me at j-mager@bisspuxi.com 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Job Mager 
International Award Coordinator 
    
 


